Subject: fDetectorId discussion Posted by Radoslaw Karabowicz on Mon, 08 Mar 2010 17:24:09 GMT View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

To all interested,

As suggested during my today's talk I would like to summon a small meeting of anyone interested in PndDetectorList.h and fDetectorId. The proposed time slot was Wednesday around lunch, so about 12.30.

Could you please tell me who is interested and if the proposed time is ok with you?

yours, radek

Subject: Re: fDetectorId discussion Posted by StefanoSpataro on Mon, 08 Mar 2010 17:38:32 GMT View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Fine for me. Lunch box?

Subject: Re: fDetectorId discussion Posted by Tobias Stockmanns on Tue, 09 Mar 2010 07:55:43 GMT View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Hi Radek,

I would like to participate and the suggested time is ok for me.

Cheers,

Tobias

Subject: Re: fDetectorId discussion Posted by Johan Messchendorp on Tue, 09 Mar 2010 17:29:45 GMT View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

fine with me as well

Gruesse,

Johan.

Subject: Re: fDetectorId discussion Posted by Anonymous Poster on Tue, 09 Mar 2010 19:13:23 GMT Hi guys,

I cant be there at the discussion. But anyways, I wanted to state my opinion on the topic once more:

I think the fDetectorId should be a bit mask, which contains info about which detector system is used (Gem, Stt, ...) and also which geometrical unit is hit (MVD wafer, Straw tube, ...). Things like channel Id seem weird, since we make clusters in may detectors (Gem, MVD, ...).

Cheers, Christian

Subject: Re: fDetectorId discussion Posted by Radoslaw Karabowicz on Wed, 10 Mar 2010 08:16:37 GMT View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

Dear all,

I propose to meet at 13.00 today (Wednesday, March 10th) in KP3. If the room is taken, the meeting will take place in my room SB3 4.166, just behind the KP3 meeting room.

With hopes of a fruitful discussion,

radek

Page 2 of 2 ---- Generated from GSI Forum